
Munro Township 
Regular Board Meeting 

May 14th, 2024 
Munro Township Hall 

 
Board Members Present: Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Keith Ginop, Paul Nows and Don Tracey. 
 
Supervisor Ginop called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the flag. 
 
Agenda:  Keith Ginop made the motion to approve the May 2024 Agenda, supported by Cheryl Dotski. 
Motion carried. 
 
Approval of Minutes:   Don Tracey made the motion to approve the April 2024 Regular Board Meeting 
Minutes, supported by Paul Nows. Motion carried. 
 
Payment of Bills:  Paul Nows made the motion to pay the May 2024 bills in the amount of $39,566.65, 
supported by Cheryl Dotski.  Motion carried. 
 
Updates:   Fire Board: Payment of bills and review of fire runs. MTA:  Presentation by Cheboygan 
County regarding the Master Plan.  Road Commission:  No update. 
 
1st Public Comment: None.  
 
Unfinished Business:   

• Signage on Douglas Lake Road:  Supervisor Ginop is to further research the options for a 
portable sign and associated costs. 

• Blight issues continue on Silver Strand, Bryant and North Extension Road, Clerk Bur suggested an 
update in writing or in person would be appropriate from the parties responsible for enforcing 
these complaints. 

• Annual Dump Day is May 25, 2024, see website for details. 

• Dumpster at Douglas Lake Public Access:  Motion by Don Tracey to have the dumpster serviced 
bi-weekly, support by Keith Ginop.  All in favor, motion passed.  

 
New Business:   

• Assessor’s Contact:  Two bids received:  Charles Antkoviak and Nick Couture.  Keith Ginop made 
the motion to award the contract to Nick Couture supported by Pau Nows.  Aye votes:  Ginop, 
Tracey and Nows.  No votes:  Bur and Dotski.  Mary Bur made a motion to award the contract to 
Charles Antkoviak, supported by Cheryl Dotski.  Aye votes:  Bur and Dotski.  No votes:  Ginop, 
Tracey and Nows.  Nick Couture is awarded the Assessor position for a term of one year 
beginning 6-1-2024. 

Adjournment: Motion by Don Tracey to adjourn the meeting. Supported by Paul Nows.   All in favor, the 
meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mary Bur 
Munro Township Clerk 


